
Project Update: June 2010 
 
The project effectively began on May 31st 2010 with training of project members on the 
necessary field methodologies to be used in the different phases of the project. Purchase of 
supplies needed in the field where also made and contact visits were done at Idenau, Bafia, 
Ekona and Buea town to inform the local communities about the project, to familiarise with 
the local communities, to hire local guides  and to schedule visits for ecological diversity 
study of macro-fungi in these areas. The first phase of this project which included training of 
project members, contact visits with local communities and familiarising with the study area 
was successfully attained. Ecological diversity survey would begin on June 1st, 2010. 
 

 
This picture shows the side view of Mount Cameroon, you can clearly see the village, forest 
and savanna transition. © Rosemary Tonjock 
 
 


